
March 24, 2021 
 
(Spanish) 
BPS101 Families- 
 
There is a lot going on around the District as we prepare for Spring Break, and more importantly 
the April 6th return of hybrid students to everyday learning. There is a lot of information in this 
message, so please take the time to read through it so that you are up-to-date on what’s 
happening in BPS101. 
 
Kids Club (NEW) 
The Batavia Park District is planning to restart the Kids’ Club program for before and 
after-school care at BPS101 elementary schools, with a planned opening date of Monday, April 
12. Information regarding the program and registration will be posted on their website on 
Monday, March 29th. For more information, please contact Bethanne Guidarelli at 
bethanneg@bataviaparks.org. 
 
Safe Practices for All (UPDATED) 
Please continue to practice safe mitigation measures outside of school. The CDC’s website has 
information available for those who plan on traveling. Keep in mind that there are different rules 
depending on international or domestic travel. If you do travel, practice the 3 W’s every time you 
are away from home and in close proximity to other groups of people. Wear a face covering. 
Wash your hands with soap and water.  Watch your physical distance, staying at least 6 feet 
from others. IDPH has a travel guidance page for more information. 
 
If you are not feeling well, please stay home. You will need to continue to complete the 
self-screener for your students. This is not the time to start hosting sleepovers or operating 
carpools. We need to be steadfast in our fight against this pandemic. 
 
Food Service Update (Notice to All) 
Food Service will align with Spring Break and will not be served March 29th - April 5th.  Food 
Service will resume on Tuesday, April 6th. 

We Are Hiring (Reminder) 
The success of any future changes in the learning mode will partially rely on the availability of 
additional staff. We have multiple jobs posted for lunchroom aides and paraprofessionals. More 
information can be found HERE. 

Parent Input Request (Reminder) 
You are invited to participate in the parent survey supplement of the Illinois 5Essentials 
Survey. Your participation in the parent survey will help us understand the conditions at your 
child’s school and guide improvement. We guarantee those survey responses will never be 
connected to the identity of you or your child. School reports will only show aggregated 
information on how parents and students responded as a whole. Please visit 
https://survey.5-essentials.org/Illinois/ to take the parent survey. If you have any questions about 
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the survey, please contact 5Essentials Customer Support at 1-866-440-1874 or 
impact-surveys@uchicago.edu. 
 
We wish you a safe and enjoyable Spring Break week. 
 
-BPS101 
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